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March 29, 2018 
 
Dear Fellow Stockholder, 
 
I am pleased to invite you to the 2018 Annual Meeting of Stockholders of CIRCOR 
International, Inc. to be held May 10, 2018 at 12:00 p.m. local time, at the offices of the 
company’s headquarters, 30 Corporate Drive, Suite 200, Burlington, Massachusetts. 
 
During the Annual Meeting, we will discuss and vote on the matters described in the enclosed 
Notice of Annual Meeting and Proxy Statement. 
 
We took a big step forward this year in our growth plan for the company through our acquisition 
of Colfax Corporation’s fluid handling business.  This acquisition gives us a great opportunity to 
expand our product and market breadth and provide excellent returns to our stockholders. 
 
I also can report that your Board of Directors remains committed to the company and its high 
standards of corporate governance.  Each of our Directors has a significant ownership position in 
the company, and acts with your interests firmly in mind. 
 
I encourage you to read carefully through the CEO letter and Proxy Statement, and to please 
follow through on the instructions for voting to ensure that your voice is heard at our Annual 
Meeting. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, I thank you for your continued support of CIRCOR and for 
the confidence you have placed in us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
David F. Dietz 
Chairman of the Board 

 




